
08/07/2020 

MS Di Elliffe 
13 / 2 - 4 Beach ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
di.elliffe@ceoexpress.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am opposed to further development in the John Fisher Park and Curl Curl Lagoon 
surrounding area, especially an enlarged tower right on the bank of the lagoon. This is 
precious open space undergoing rehabilitation. It is NOT a space to be filled with ugly 
infrastructure.

Every day I see how loved and how important this natural area is for all the surrounding 
residents, and people come from surrounding suburbs to experience the greenery, the bush 
and marvel at the birds and animals that are slowly moving back here. 

This week school holidays started and the park exploded with kids! They use the open areas to 
release tensions, and the bush areas to gather and talk and play, in fact the park is already 
being loved to death. Its natural aspects need urgent protection from human expansionist 
tendencies. 

Council and the community need to find an alternative location for this tower. 
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